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Recently, some results on sequence spaces have been obtained by B. C. Tripathy and Et. Mikail, Altin Yavuz, P.D.
Srivastava and subramanian nagarajan. Some of these results are analogues of known results of Simmons and others are
analogues of the results on Pull-back sequence spaces studied by many authors including P.D. Johnsons and R. N. Mohap-
atra. In this talk, we shall review the known results and prove some new results with those at the background. (Received

August 03, 2007)



